MoUNT SINAI MIDDLE SCcHOOL

114 NorTH CounNTRY RoaD, MounT Sinal, NEw York 11766
(631) 870-2700
FAX: (631) 473-6368

Ms. Elizabeth E. Hine Mr. Matthew J. Dyroff
PRINCIPAL ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL

March 25, 2024

Dear Parents / Guardians:

This will be our final parent communication prior to the Eighth Grade Trip to Philadelphia and Hershey Park.
The finalized itinerary is printed on the reverse side of this letter. [t is also posted on the school's website.
The hotel information is as follows:

Courtyard by Marriott Philadetphia City Avenue
4100 Presidential Bivd.

Philadelphia, PA 12131

{215) 477-0200

As you are aware, the trip is scheduled for Friday, April 5 through Saturday, April 6", 2024. Students
must arrive at the Middle School on Friday morning at 5:45 a.m. All buses will depart the Middle School
at 6:30 a.m. Upon arrival to the Middle School students should report to the auditorium and check in with
their assigned chaperone.

Students are allowed to bring their cell phones and a carry-on bag with peanut free snacks, reading
materials, and music players with headphones / air pods. Larger, more expensive electronic devices such
as laptop computers or portable DVD players are not permitted. Please note the school is not liable for any
lost or stolen items. The carry-on bags wilt be inspected on the morning of the trip.

The boys' luggage is due in school on Wednesday, April 39 and the girls’ luggage on Thursday, April 4.
Please limit students to one piece of luggage each. Luggage should be tagged with your child’s full name.
Students shoutd bring their luggage directly to the conference room located in the main office upon arrival
for inspection. Drop off can occur as early as 7:30 and must be before homeroom. Students will reclaim
their luggage Friday morning before getting on the bus.

in the event of an emergency, you can contact Ms. Hine at 631-870-2701. All calls received during trip
hours will be forwarded to my personal cell phone. Should you have any questions regarding the trip,
please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
izabeth E. Hine

Principal



